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Bealings School                                                                       
01473 622376
2nd December 2020

Dear Parents & Carers

Chrtistmas Cards
We are happy for the children to bring in Christmas cards for their friends this year.

There will be a post box in each Key Stage and the cards will quarantined before being delivered.

Best wishes

The Bealings Team
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